Connect Academy Trust, c/o Leigham Primary School, Cockington Close, Plymouth PL6 8RF

ADMIN@CONNECTACADEMYTRUST.CO.UK 01752 790 990 CONNECTACADEMYTRUST.CO.UK

Thursday, 12 October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

We are writing to inform you that our school photographer – Tempest Photography, will be in school on Friday 20th October to take individual school photos of the children throughout the day.

If you would like your children to have a sibling photograph, please collect your child as normal at the end of the school day and head to the KS1 Hall. We anticipate that there may be a queue for this, so please bear with the photographers who will work as quickly as possible.

Unfortunately, we cannot release children early from class for families to avoid queueing.

Kind regards

Eden Park Primary and Nursery School

















